
Message from AVDC 
 

Unfortunately, the adverse weather conditions are making all recycling 
and waste collections dangerous. As such, we’ve reluctantly decided to 
cancel collections for today, Friday 1 February. This means that today’s 
collections will be rescheduled to Monday 4 February, and all of next 
week’s collections will be a day later than usual. 
 
If the weather gets worse there’s a chance we may have to revise the 
collection times again, but we are hopeful that we’ll be able to stick to 
the schedule shown in the image below. 
 
Please help us spread the word by sharing this post and talking to your 
friends, family and neighbours in Aylesbury Vale. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience. 
 

 
 


